NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Martins Joins Great Neck Chinese Association in

Celebrating Chinese New Year

JACK M. MARTINS  February 2, 2015

Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently joined with members of the Great

Neck Chinese Association at their Chinese New Year Celebration. The event was held at

Great Neck North High School.

The Great Neck Chinese Association is a nonprofit organization founded by parents in the
Great Neck School District. The Association’s major goal is to share Chinese heritage while

celebrating its partnership and participation in the Great Neck Community.



Senator Martins is pictured speaking with a local family at the Great Neck Chinese

Association’s Chinese New Year Celebration.



